
GOVERNMENT NOTICE

DEPARTMENT OF TRADE AND INDUSTRY

DRAFT LIQUOR AMENDMENT BILL, 2016

EXTENSION FOR THE PUBLIC TO COMMENT ON THE DRAFT LIQUOR
AMENDMENT BILL, 2016

I, Dr. Rob Davies, Minister of Trade and Industry, hereby in terms of the Liquor Act 59 of 2003,
extend the period for the public comment with regard to the draft Liquor Amendment Bill, 2016
published on 30 September 2016 to 15 December 2016.

Interested persons may submit written comments on the proposed Draft Liquor
Amendment Bill, 2016 not later than 15 December 2016 to:

For Attention: Ms Nkoe Ramphele

Director -General, Department of Trade and Industry
Private Bag X84
Pretoria
0001

or, Hand delivery

77 Meintjies Street
Block B, 15' Floor
Sunnyside,Pretoria

Tel No: (012) 394 5573

Email : NRamphele @thedti.gov.za

Dr. Rob Davies, MP
Mini ter of Trade and industry

November 2016

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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